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Dear Editors 

We are glad to submit the manuscript "A survey of small mammals in the Atlantic 

Forest of northwest Rio de Janeiro state" for publication in Oecologia Australis.  

In this paper we present the results of a survey in four municipalities of 

northwestern Rio de Janeiro state, a region with few studies on small mammal inventories,  

resulting in a list of small mammal species with comments on geographical distribution and 

habitat association.  

In this study we observed a small mammal fauna composed predominantly of 

typical Atlantic Forest species. We first record Calomys cerqueirai in the Atlantic forest of 

Rio de Janeiro state as well as its syntopy with C. tener and the geographic distribution of 

both species was expanded. 

We believe our results are of interest to researchers working with species diversity 

and species distribution. This paper has not and will not be submitted for publication 

elsewhere so long as it is under consideration by Oecologia Australis. The material is 

original and has not already been published. The authors have no competing financial 

interests. All the authors have been involved with the work, have approved the manuscript 

and agree to its submission and subsequent revisions submitted by the corresponding 

author. 

As potential referees, we suggest: 

Yuri Leite, Universidade Federal do Espírito Santo (yuri_leite@yahoo.com) 

Jayme Prevedello, Universidade Estadual do Rio de Janeiro (ja_prevedello@yahoo.com.br) 

Ana Cláudia Delciellos, Universidade Federal do Rio de Janeiro 

(anadelciellos@yahoo.com.br) 

Pablo Rodrigues Gonçalves, Universidade Federal do Rio de Janeiro (hotprg@gmail.com) 



Natalia Leiner, Universidade Federal de Uberlândia (naleiner@gmail.com) 

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jonathan Gonçalves  

Bernardo Rodrigues Teixeira 

Natalie Olifiers 

Camila dos Santos Lucio 

Letícia Lütke Riski  

 Sócrates Fraga da Costa Neto  

Elba R. S. Lemos  

Cibele Rodrigues Bonvicino 

Paulo Sérgio D’Andrea   


